
From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK
To: Martinez, Jacquelynn
Subject: FW: Court cases
Date: Monday, August 5, 2024 8:09:48 AM

 
 

From: Carmen Kaler <ckaler68@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Sunday, August 4, 2024 10:46 PM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: Court cases
 
External Email Warning! This email has originated from outside of the Washington State Courts
Network.  Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, are expecting the
email, and know the content is safe.   If a link sends you to a website where you are asked to validate
using your Account and Password, DO NOT DO SO! Instead, report the incident.

 

Why not hire more attorneys instead of trying to take less cases??  Don't we pay with
our taxes for us to use this service.
 
We need attorneys who follow the Constitution to make a difference

mailto:SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV
mailto:Jacquelynn.Martinez@courts.wa.gov

